
  

Summer Term 

 

Dear Parents,  
In Emerald this half term we will be 
exploring rivers. This promises to be an 
exciting geography topic which I’m sure 
the children will enjoy. 
Our P.E days are Tuesday (swimming) 
and Wednesday; your child will need 
indoor and outdoor footwear.  
Please ensure that your child has a 
snack and water bottle every day.  
Homework will be set on a Friday and 
expected in by the following Friday.  
Please encourage your child to read for 
20 minutes every night and complete TT 
Rock Stars, Hit the Button or 
Multiplication Check at least 2x p/w – 
links on class X page. 
If you have any questions, please come 
and see me at the beginning or end of 
the day or send an email during 
working hours. 
Many thanks. 

 

      
 

As designers we will: 
Be learning about how to 
design and then construct 
a slingshot car. 

 

As mathematicians we will 

look at decimals and 

percentages. Then we’ll 
make a link with previous 

work on fractions. 

 
  

 
 

As linguists we will: 

be learning about 

French words and 

phrases when 

discussing music. 
 
 

Where will this river 
take us? 

 

 

In geography we will 

look at the journey of a 
river. 

 

As athletes we will: 

be developing our skills in 

striking and fielding games. 

 
 

 
 

As authors we will: 

Be reading the book ‘Race 

to the Frozen North’ by 

Catherine Johnson. 

 
 

As writers we will be 
learning about how to 

structure an information 

text and make decisions as 

to what information we 

should include. 
 

As scientists we will:  
be learning about food chains 
and animal groups. We will 
be exploring producers and 
consumers within these 
chains. 

 
 
 

As believers we will: 

Look at the key concepts and 
beliefs in Islam. 

 
 
 
 

In ICT we will: 

looking at the many, 

different ways that 
data can be logged 

and then examined.  
 
 

 


